
We are beginning our 2018 prayer emphasis, “The Talk”. 

There will be a specific emphasis for each month. 

Monthly prayer guides will be available each Sunday in 

the Sanctuary and at the Welcome Center. 

 

OFFERING  7/8/2018 

Offering 
Weekly 

Requirement 
Received 

This Week  
YTD Received 

General 
Fund: 

$14,369.58 $400,208.11 $15,058.50 

Building 
Fund: 

$3,931.65 $79,985.55 $1,018.00 

ATTENDANCE 7/8/20187 

Sunday School  Morning Worship Evening Worship 

194 247 68  

Please be in prayer this week for all the leaders, youth and children 
who will be attending Cross Camp & Children’s Camp! 

 
MOFIA:  The Men’s Mofia group will NOT meet on Mondays during the 
month of July.  They will resume meeting in August. 
 
Food Pantry:  We are in need of food to refill the food pantry.  Please 
bring your items by the church office Monday-Thursday, 8-5.  If you 
have any questions, please call 644-5101. 
 
Are you willing to pray for 100 of your neighbors this year? Just sign on 
to the “Bless Every Home” website and you will receive a daily reminder 
to pray for five (5) of your neighbors (that day’s names will be provided 
in the daily email).  Go to the following website, sign up and join prayer 
intercessors throughout Louisiana:  www.blesseveryhome.com/light 
 
Children’s Ministry:  RA’s and GA’s start back on August 19th.  We 
are in need of GA leaders for the girls ages 1st-5th grade on Sundays 
from 5-6pm.  Please see Amanda Wilson for details if you would like to 
serve in this ministry. 

 

Mark Your Calendars: 

Lay Renewal Weekend: October 12-14th.  

    

“But they who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength; 
    they shall mount up with wings like eagles; 

they shall run and not be weary; 
    they shall walk and not faint.” Isaiah 40:31 

 

Please contact Tara Wallace at 235-8738 or Jonathan Wallace at  

614-5684 for more information!  We look forward to serving with you. 

7/15/18…..…....…….....……………………………..…...……………………..…….........Matt Murphy             
                                  (318) 914-0298 

 

7/15/18…….……..….………...……...….....................................................Janssen May                                                                                                         
                   (318) 372-6816         

 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES 
 
       *     Children’s Camp:  July 16-19th for those who have  
                                  completed 1st –5th grade. 
 
       *     Cross Camp:  Cross Camp this year is scheduled for  

                          July 16-21 for 6th—12th grade

       *     Potluck Fellowship:  Churchwide Potluck Fellowship is     

 scheduled for Sunday, August 12th beginning at 6:00pm



 

__________________________   
__________________________ 
__________________________ 
__________________________ 
__________________________

Pastor 
Neil Everett 

Staff

Student Pastor 
Joey Anwar 

Music Minister 
Ken Bryan 

Follow us: 
@First_cal 

Like us @ 
Facebook.com/Firstcalhoun 

Children’s Director 
Amanda Wilson 

:00 AM  Sunday School  (Small Group Bible Study) 
 10:25 AM Morning Worship 

 
Message: Bro. Neil Everett 

“God is…” Jesus the Good Shepherd 

3:00 PM Finance Committee Meeting 
   5:00 PM Nursery 
  Discipleship Training 
    Children’s Bible Study and Activities   
          Youth Connect Groups 
   
  Ladies Class:  “Ephesians for Women” 
    Led by Debbie Everett  
     
  Men’s Class Tonight:  New Class Beginning 
    Tonight ”Creationism vs. Evolution”  
              (Meet in Room #207  )   

 
  6:00 PM       Evening Worship Service 
      Series:  The Story of Jesus 
                         (Studies in the Gospel of Matthew)  

We welcome you to First Baptist Church of Calhoun. If you are a 

guest please complete a Connection Card and place the completed 

card in the offering plate when it is passed later in the service. Con-

nection Cards are in the rack on the back of the pew in front of you. 

We invite you to visit our website, firstcal.org and visit us on Face-

book for information regarding studies, activities, and ministries. For 

more information contact us at 318-644-5101. We hope to see you 

in services again. FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

                                  Stop by the information desk for your free t-shirt! 

 

 


